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Municipal Budget Committee Meeting 
ARD School 

I0 1/2 School Street 
Allenstown, New Hampshire 03275 

February 01, 2020 
 

Call to Order 
 
The Allenstown Municipal Budget Committee meeting of February 01, 2020 was called to order by Chair 
Keith Klawes following the Town Deliberative Session. 

Introductions 

Present on the Committee:  Keith Klawes, Melaine Boisvert, Carol Angowski, Tiffany Ranfos, Deb Carney, 
Dave Coolidge, Jim Rodger, Maureen Higham, Selectboard Representative; Jeffrey Venegas, Bobbie 
Laflamme, Michael Juranty, Ron Cox 

Chair Klawes stated that the purpose of the meeting was to recommend changes in the amounts for 
four School Warrant Articles. 

Ms. Boisvert made a motion to recommend changing the amount for School Warrant Article #6 from 
$20,000 to $50,000; for School Warrant Article #9 from $30,000 to $50,000; for School Warrant Article 
#10 from $20,000 to $50,000; and for School Warrant Article #11 from $20,000 to $50,000. Mr. Cox 
seconded the motion, which carried unanimously. 

Ms. Angowski made a motion to adjourn, which was seconded by Ms. Boisvert and carried unanimously. 

 


